
September 30, 2004

Secretary ofthe Commission
Missouri Public Service Commission
Attn : Data Center
200 Madison St . Ste 100
Jefferson City, MO 65102

RE:

	

Extension ofEffective Date ofPending TariffRevisions
Tariff I.D . No. JW-2005-0132 (Case No. WR-2005-0052)

Dear Secretary,

Regarding the above-referenced tariff file, please extend the effective date ofthe pending tariff
sheets in that file from October 10, 2004 to November 1, 2004. This extension is being made to
allow time for the Company, the Commission Staff and the Office ofthe Public Counsel (OPC)
to finalize and execute an agreement-in-principle reached today, which will resolve the issues
raised by the OPC in its filing in the referenced case yesterday .

Please contact me at your convenience if you need anything further regarding this matter .

Sincerely,

Neal Clevenger
President/General Manager

Copies : Dale Johansen - Commission Staff
Ruth O'Neill - Office ofthe Public Counsel

9820 E .63rd STREET

	

"

	

RAYTOWN, MISSOURI 64133

	

"

	

(816) 356-0333

FICEDz
OCT

° 5 2004
`Se~/peO~.tr'/ FrUO~ris,~


